Janet Mason

From: Sweet, J. Daren <JSweet@azdes.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 2:42 PM

To: Janet Mason

Subject: RE: Child Support Awareness Month
Hi Jan,

I will be accepting the mayor’s proclamation on July 18" 2017. | will look forward to seeing you then.
Thank you,

J Daren Sweet

Division of Child Support Services

CIR (Community Initiatives Region) Outreach Supervisor
Tribal Liaison

125 East Elliot Rd

Chandler, AZ 85225

Mail Drop 7411

(602) 771-6212

jsweet@azdes.gov

NOTICE: This e-mail (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the
specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state and federal law. This
information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penaities under law for improper use or further
disclosure of the information in this e-mail and its attachments. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the person
named above by reply e-mail, and then delete the original e-mail. Thank you.

From: Janet Mason [mailto:jmason@ajcity.net]
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 2:17 PM

To: Sweet, J. Daren <JSweet@azdes.gov>
Subject: Child Support Awareness Month

The mayor will be reading the proclamation at the July 18, 2017 city council meeting. Please advise if you will have
someone attending that he can present it to or, if not, if you want the original mailed to youl.

Joanw Mason

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@ajcity.net
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